Falls City Council extends EDGE agreement

(KLZA)—The Falls City Council approved an extension of the Memorandum of Understanding between the City and Falls City Economic Development and Growth Enterprise, Inc. during their Monday night meeting.

The extension continues through December 31, 2020.

EDGE, a non-profit corporation focuses on economic development and works with the City to create a positive image of Falls City and market the community as a preferred business location to create quality employment opportunities.

The City provides funding for services, not to exceed \$120-thousand annually.

The Council also approved requesting an extension from the Nebraska Department of Economic Development for Downtown Revitalization to allow time for property owners and the City to complete projects.

Council President Judy Murphy conducted the meeting in the absence of Mayor Jerry Oliver.

Many Signals Communications